
 

 
 
February 21-25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in CaseIT 2022, hosted in collaboration with the Beedie 
School of Business at Simon Fraser University. 
  
This management information systems and technology-based 
business case competition offers undergraduate students from around the world a 
wonderful opportunity to apply the skills and knowledge they have acquired in the 
classroom and to benefit from the insight of faculty members and industry 
professionals. I would like to congratulate all of the competitors and wish them the 
best of luck. I am certain that you will come away from this experience with 
confidence in your abilities and a greater appreciation of the many opportunities that 
await you. 
  
It continues to be a challenging time for planning and hosting events. That is why I 
would also like to thank the dedicated organizers for making this year’s competition 
virtual so that it could still take place. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a challenging and rewarding experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 
 
 
 
 


